
Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

MINUTES of July 27, 2006 

 

 

Board of Selectmen:  Nancy Scovner, Chairman; Dominic Albanese 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager 

 

 

BUSINESS MEETING 

 

 

I.  CALL TO ORDER 
 

Mrs. Scovner called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm. 

 

II.  SHAKER MUSEUM 

 

Mr. Albanese asked Mr. Schneider to present to the Shaker Museum staff that if their intent was to pay 

their back taxes in full then the Board would consider waiving the interest that accumulated from January 

1, 2006.  Ms. Scovner supported that statement as well. 

 

III.  ASSESSED VALUE PROPERTY LIST 

 

Mr. Albanese directed Mr. Schneider to write a letter to Mr. Dwight Marchetti in response to his request 

for the Assessed Value Property Listing.   Ms. Scovner believes that the Assessed Value Property List is 

available on-line at the Town website.  Mr. Marchetti requested that the Town utilize money from the 

undesignated fund balance to ensure that the list be produced and distributed.  Mr. Albanese believed that 

the Board would only use undesignated funds for an emergency or as directed by Town Meeting.  Mr. 

Albanese further stated that if published in the future; the timing of the publication needs to correspond 

with the filing of the final values.  Mr. Albanese finished by stating that the Board would revisit this issue 

as part of the 2007 budget and Town Report preparations. 

 

IV.  ADJOURN 

 

Ms. Scovner made the motion to adjourn at 5:20 p.m., with Mr. Albanese seconding.  The motion passes 

2-0.  

 

 


